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August 6, 2020

Ms. Michele Lipe
Director of Planning
Town of South Windsor
1540 Sullivan Avenue
South Windsor, CT 06074

Re: Progressive Sheet Metal
Site Plan
Application 20-40P

Dear Ms. Lipe:
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On July 29, 2020 at approximately 9:05 p.m., I visited the subject site to take readings of existing light
levels at the site. Light levels were measured using a Sper Scientific Light Meter Model 840021.

A total of six readings
were taken at ground
level at the
approximate locations
shown to the right.
Levels are shown in
footcandles (fc).

The lighting levels
measured are
compliant with the
Zoning Regulations
and will not be
impacted by the
proposed building
addition. Therefore,
no new site lighting is
proposed for this
project other than
what is required for
egress doors per the
Building Code.

Sincerely,
DESIGN PROFESSIONALS, INC.

njamin P. Wheeler, PLA
Director of Operations & Landscape Architecture




